Dear patients, dear parents, dear relatives, dear interested parties,

We would like to invite you all again to the “Patient & Family Day” of the International
Primary Hyperoxaluria Workshop in Berlin, at the Oscar-Hertwig Hérsaal at the Charité
Hospital (Hertwig-HS, Anatomie, Medizinische Bibliothek, Philippstrasse 11, 10117 Berlin).

We have put together an interesting program (see enclosure) for professionals and patients,
but be aware that “Patient & Family Day” will take place only on Saturday, October 1%
2022. For that reason, we recommend patients to arrive at the city on Friday, September 30™"
2022. The organization committee has decided to provide travel grants to promote your
attendance in person, and the registration for patients and families will be for free. Please,

follow the instructions below:

1) Fill out the attached “Registration form”, to let us know if you come in person to the
meeting. This is important for further planning (e.g. for the interpreters). Send it to

cristinamh24@gmail.com

2) Travel grants will apply as follows:

- If you come from Germany: 250€
- If you come from other European country outside Germany: 500€

- If you come from a country outside Europe: 1000€

3) The Aey Congress team is helping us with logistics on venue and accommodation. You can

get in contact with Steven Gunther at s.guenther@aey-congresse.de to get recommendations

on accommodations.

4) If there is any further question, please do not hesitate to contact Dr. Cristina Martin

Higueras at cristinamh24@gmail.com

Looking forward to receiving you in Berlin!

The OxalEurope and PH-Europe organization team.
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